
 

Pine River Boat Club 
Bridge Meeting Minutes 

Date – May 19, 2019 

Location – Pine River Boat Club - Club House Outdoor Meeting 

Attendance – Paul Buttinger, Klaas Jorritsma, Rob Kieswetter, Howard Madill, Paul 
Brown, Bill Flesch, Don Voll, Dan Sevcik, Doug Baier, Mike McCourt 

Regrets – Bill Johnson, Barry Cress 

1) Call to Order 9:34 - Chaired by Doug Baier 

2) Commodores Remarks  

Informal meeting before the general meeting to prepare for the 
general meeting.  Keys are discussed.  The consensus is that there is 
no change in policy for the ne key system.  The format of the key is 
the only thing that has changed. 

3) Officer’s Reports 

a. Vice Commodore 

None 

b. Rear Commodore 

Klaas Jorritsma presented a report on the maintenance of the river.  
A report was circulated and there was a discussion about 
maintenance and funding for maintenance.  Rear Commodore will 
spend ~$325.00.  This is a fee to the MNR to cover the cost of a 
review of our maintenance requirements. 

c. Fleet Captain 

None 

d. North Harbor Master 

There is open dock space on the North Side 



 

e. South Harbor Master 

Calls are placed to people who haven’t paid.  We have been given 
notice that we are no longer able mechanically install docks 1 
through 6 for the 2020 season.  They can be hand installed only.  We 
have been formally notified by the landowner. 

4) Other Business 

None 

5) Adjournment 10:10 
 

Mission Statement 

The purpose of the Pine River Boat Club is as a cooperative, to create an 
environment that provides for a safe, convenient, and timely access to and from 
the Pine River and Lake Huron. 

The Goal of the Pine River Boat Club is to build community amongst its 
membership through values of participation, cooperation, and mutual respect. 


